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The webinar on ‘Innovation and Intellectual Property Rights for Academic Community 

Growth and Institutional Benefits’ was organized by the IPR Cell in association with the IQAC 

to create awareness among the faculty on patents and copyrights. 

The resource person Dr. K.Raghava Rao, Professor and Head Koneru Lakshmaiah Intellectual 

Property Facilitation Center (KLIPFC) and an expert in the area of IPR, shared his expertise on 

the process of filing patents and copyrights. The HEIs in the current scenario must become the hub 

for innovation and also motivate the students in that direction. Being academicians filing for 

copyrights is very important as the research work or any model designed can be protected from 

imitations. 

 

 
 

A screenshot of the participants and the resource person on 23-06-2021 

 

 

 

 



 

The session was followed by interaction with the faculty. Many queries were raised by the faculty 

regarding copyrights filing and patenting their research publications. The resource person assured 

that support would be extended to the faculty from KLIPFC for filing patents and copyrights. 

58 faculty members participated in the webinar.
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A Report on the Two-Day National Webinar on Innovation and Intellectual

Property Rights 18th & 19th February 2021

A Two-Day National Webinar was organized on ‘Innovation and Intellectual Property Rights by the IPR

Cell in collaboration with the IQAC on 18th & 19th Feb. 2021. On Day 1, Thursday, 18th February

2021, the 10 am to 12 noon session began with a welcome address by Dr. Girija Nambiar, Dean,

Planning and Communication. The resource person, Dr. T. Pavan Kumar, Senior Scientist, Dept. of

Organic Chemistry, CSIR Institute, Bhubaneswar gave an overview of IPR and its applications in

research followed by interaction during which participants were able to pose questions to the resource

person for further information.

Dr. T.Pavan Kumar, resource person addressing the participants on 18-02-2021



Dr. T.Pavan Kumar, resource person sharing his presentation on the topic patent filing on
19-02-2021

On Friday 19th February 2021, the session began with a prayer by Dr. Sr. Japamalai, Dean of

Sciences. The resource person spoke on patents, patent filing and their importance in research

in different sectors. At the end of the session, students clarified their doubts. The webinar

ended at 12:00 noon with a vote of thanks by Dr. Alice Jayaprada, Member, IPR Cell.

The webinar was open to the public and approximately 300 participated including students,

research scholars and faculty.


